
From: Rainey, Julie C.
To: Thursby, Kim
Subject: FW: Raider Ten-day hazardous waste transfer
Date: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 11:52:04 AM

 
 

From: Tripp, Anthony 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 12:05 PM
To: Ashwood, Janet
Cc: Rainey, Julie C.
Subject: Raider Ten-day hazardous waste transfer
 
Janet,
 
The Raider Environmental Services facility located at 3555 East State Road 60 in Mulberry, Florida submitted an
application for a 10-day hazardous waste transfer facility dated July 22, 2012 and received August 10, 2012.  On
April 18, 2013 they submitted the final documentation required by Rule 62-730.171, Florida Administrative Code. 
Please update and re-issue their hazardous waste transporter authorization to show them as an approved 10-day
transfer facility.
 
Thanks.
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
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